
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Tiverton                        Term:  Summer 2  2023-2024 Topic:  What’s on our plate? 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning: 

Wow! What a year it has been! 

Looking back we have done so 

much and it has been a real 

pleasure watching the students 

grow in confidence and 

independence. They have learnt to 

support each other when taking 

part in group activities and socially. 

 

Highlights from this term: 

Of the many trips and visits we’ve 

enjoyed this term, despite the drizzle, 

Paulton’s Park trip was a definite 

highlight. The students challenged 

themselves, supported each other 

and had a wonderful day, mixing 

with friends from across the school  

 

We were incredibly proud of Tiverton 

students at the Bandstand. Our 

super rappers performed their own 

works that they had written and 

practised independently. The class 

masked drama scenes, inspired by 

their workshop with Trestle Theatre 

Company, showed the students 

working together and expressing 

emotions through actions rather 

than through their faces. Their 

confidence performing in front of all 

those people was fantastic.  

 

Tiverton staff would like to thank you 

for all the support that you have 

given over the year. We wish the 

students all the very best for next 

year and hope they have a well-

deserved break over the summer.  

                             

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

 

                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 


